

Denbigh Community Primary School

Denbigh Avenue, Howdon, Wallsend, NE28 ODS tel: (0191) 262 2509 fax: (0191) 2637895 email: office@denbighps.org.uk www.denbighps.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. Louise Guthrie

REFLECTIVE

SOCIABLE

IMAGINATIVE

INQUISITIVE

RATIONAL

RESILIENT

ADVENTUROUS

14th September, 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

From Monday, 21st September we will be able to offer a hot lunch option to children. (See week 2 of the menu).

We have attached the menu so you and your child can decide which meals they would prefer. The cold packed lunch option will still be available.

The afternoon before, your child will be asked for their choice so that our kitchen can prepare the correct number of meals for the following day.

If you have not already done so please register for school meals via catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk.

Children will continue to have their meals in their classrooms. The meals will be delivered to them. This will ensure their Bubbles remain intact.

If you and your child still wish to continue with a packed lunch from home, it is still fine to continue with this option. Let the class teacher know.

Thank you for your support with this matter.

Louise Guthrie

Louise Guthrie

Headteacher

































